
Date: ________________________

Dear Parent(s):

As part of my involvement with your child, I will be providing some social language 
skills training using the Color My Conversation program.

This multi sensory program incorporates a variety of intriguing activities  (i.e. 
music, movement, crafts, games, etc.) into its lessons, which focus on practicing 
conversation skills.  One of the goals in the CMC program is to use language that 
is simple and practical so that the concepts can be easily recalled when being 
used in the real world.

So that you can follow along with the vocabulary and goals being presented, I will 
send a Parent Letter home at the start of most lessons.  Lessons tend to vary 
in length; some may be completed within a couple of weeks, and others may be 
implemented over a longer period of time.

The Parent Letter will provide a description of the conversation skills being 
practiced.  It may also provide some simple suggestions that you may do if you 
would like to help your child with the concepts being trained. 

Thank you for your support!
Sincerely,
______________________________
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